Cabinet Primeminister <

RE: Letter re: recent attacks on journalists

Tue, 29 Sep • 16:08

Dear Sirs,

We highly appreciate the support for any attacks on journalists in our country. We agree that journalists and the media must do their professional job freely and as a Government we are dedicated in creating conditions for that. The Ministry of Interior affairs took serious activities to identify the attackers and initiate appropriate proceedings against them before the competent institutions. Your reaction will be taken into account by all competent institutions.

Best regards,

Cabinet of the Prime Minister of the Republic of North Macedonia